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Year End 2024 
Year-end communications have been issued to our 
i-Connect contacts detailing what to look out for in 
your i-Connect submissions for the year. Your final 
upload should be sent as early as possible but, no 
later than 17th May 2024.  
 
This also includes the Compliance Certificate and 
Contribution Reconciliation sheet from previous 
year end exercises for completion.   
 
We ask that these are sent to George MacIver 
(george.maciver@glasgow.gov.uk) by 17th May 
2024. 
 
Individual Member Retirement Quotes 
Despite many members obtaining their own 
retirement quotes through SPFOnline there are 
still a high volume of quotes required from SPFO 
that cannot be done through SPFOnline.  
 
We ask employers that, where possible, if you are 
engaging with the member after receiving a 
provisional retirement quote from us that you ask 
them to complete the commute form and member 
declaration form and forward this along with their 
retirement form.  
 
Do not hold off sending the retirement if you do 
not have these completed forms as we will liaise 
with the member to get this information. However, 
if we have this information in advance it will speed 
up the process.  
 
If you have any queries regarding this please 
contact nicola.smith@glasgow.gov.uk 

IDRP Appointed Persons 
Can all employers please send their 
Appointed Person(s) contact details for 
IDRP cases to 
daniel.hughes@glasgow.gov.uk 
 
Year End Accounting  
We will shortly issue information on 
obtaining 31 March FRS 102 and IAS 19 
reports from Hymans Robertson to our 
usual accounting contacts.  
 
LGPC Bulletin 247 
The LGPC has published bulletin 247. 
Points of interest within the bulletin 
include: 

• Articles on amendment regulations 
and the LTA regime from April 2024 
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